Board of Management Meeting Feb 9th 2016

Agreed Report

- The board would like to sincerely thank teachers for their continuous work on providing a huge range of extra-curricular activities of the highest quality.
- The board would like to thank the Student Council for the excellent work they do in promoting the voice of students, raising awareness, charity fundraising and enriching the life of the school community.
- Well done to those involved in many school projects including the healthy Lifestyles project, the Praise programme, the resilience programme and the pastoral Care policy review.
- The ETB proposal on Bord Bainistaíochta an Ghaelcholáiste was discussed at length. The board will now seek clarifications on the proposal.
- The board thanked the History Department for their work in preparation for the 1916 commemorations.